
 
 
TO:   Mayor & City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Pelican Township Police Services Agreement 
 
DATE:  March 2, 2023 

 
Background 
The City has provided Pelican Township with 20 hours of police services per week for 
many years. Annually, the two entities have entered into a contract for this service, 
which runs from April 1 to March 31. The City has charged Pelican Township $54,000 
per year for the last two years for this service. 
 
While contract with Pelican Township has historically been an annual contract, staff 
worked with the Pelican Township Board on a two-year contract that would be in place 
from April 1, 2023 to March 31, 2025. Pelican Township will pay $58,500 in 2023 and 
$62,500 in 2024. 
 
The proposed contract is attached. 
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends approved of the attached Law Enforcement Contract and Joint 
Powers Agreement with Pelican Township for 2023 and 2024.  
 
 


